
Application Process for Sixth Form  
 

 

Application Process for September 2024 entry 

Students interested in joining Sixth Form in September 2024 are warmly invited to our open 

evening on Thursday 16th November. During the evening, students will be able to visit 

departments, meet teachers and sixth formers and find out what we can offer. Parents are very 

welcome. Please look at our course information to see our range of A Levels and our excellent 

exam results.  

Application packs will be available on the evening and also on the school website. The closing 

date for applications is Friday 22nd December 2023. 

  

        

5.30pm - 8.30pm 

Thursday 

16th November 

2023 

  Sixth Form Open Evening at Rugby High School.  Boys and girls in Year 

11 interested in joining this Sixth Form in September 2024 are warmly invited 

to our open evening.  During the evening, students will be able to visit 

departments, meet teachers and sixth formers and find out what we can offer. 

Parents are very welcome. Application packs will be available on the evening. 

You are advised to attend the open evening before applying to the sixth form. 

 

Autumn 2023 

  Application process is opened.  You can find the application form on our 

website: www.rugbyhighschool.co.uk/rh6  

Places are limited so you should get your application to us as soon as 

possible. Please email your completed form to 

sixthformadmissions@rugbyhighschool.co.uk or send it to the school by post. 

Friday 22nd 

December 2023 

   Final deadline for receipt of applications.   

  

January/February 

2024 

   

Start of informal guidance meetings with potential students.  

March 2024 

 

Provisional offer will be sent to applicants 

http://www.rugbyhighschool.co.uk/rh6
mailto:sixthformadmissions@rugbyhighschool.co.uk


July   

2024 

 

 Year 12 applicants Orientation Day - an informal opportunity to meet other 

students joining in September and  members of your year group  

GCSE Results Day 

22nd August 2024 

 

Applicants who have met the offer requirements should come into school with 

their GCSE results statement to confirm that they wish to take up their place 

in year 12 

   

 


